COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

[image: image1.png]



MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 13th February, 2007

QUESTION No. 21
Question: Councillor S. Laing
“To ask the Manager to carry out maintenance on the open space in Ashfield Estate and to carry out heavy pruning on the shrubbery adjacent to the walls?"
Reply:
The shrubbery at Ashfield Estate has been heavily pruned in recent years.  However, we will undertake a clean up of the area during the coming weeks and review the requirement for further pruning works.

